
                                               

                                                 

                                                 

                                        

 

              

    

 

AAA9 Advocate December 2019

Congressman Troy Balderson
met with staff on November 25,
2019. AAA9 CEO Jim Endly
spoke with the Congressman
regarding the workforce shortage
of qualified home health aides
and other subjects related to
providing care for our older and
disabled adults.

Thank you Congressman
Balderson for taking the time to
visit our office.
 
 
Pictured left to right; Carol Baker,
Communications Officer,
Congressman Troy Balderson and
CEO/Executive Director of AAA9,
Jim Endly.



 

 



Take time to check on your loved ones this holiday season

 

 

 

zwells
Typewriter
View Video Here

https://youtu.be/BlgVG60-DB8
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AAA9 would like to thank all of our business partners, the city of Cambridge, our
provider network, and most of all, our staff for all of the hard work during 2019. As we
look forward to 2020, we are very appreciative of the time, energy and work that went into
our new location. On January 1, 2020, we will celebrate six months in our new building.
 
Special thanks to Mayor Tom Orr, former Chamber President Jo Sexton, BI-Con Project
Manager, Mark kelly, DS2 Architects owner Darin Schweickart, BI-Con superintendent
Jeff Cowgill and Norm Blanchard, Director of Economic Development for Guernsey
County.



This is the season of goodwill to all men; however, not everyone is willing to
do the right thing. Unfortunately, this time of year, and the upcoming winter
months, is a prime season for those who target older adults. Many older
people see only the good in everyone, and many times will not report any
activity that other people may see as suspicious. Given the fact that many
older adults live alone, perpetrators of frauds and scams take special care to
target these individuals.
 
If you are visiting older loved ones this holiday season, have a conversation
with them about the many ways older adults can be targeted. For more
information on senior scams and fraud, contact the Ohio Attorney General's
Office at' https://www.ohioattorneygeneral.gov/Files/Publications-Files

January is National Blood Donor Month



 

On the Horizon.....

December 24 & 25......AAA9 office is closed in for Christmas
 
January 1....................AAA9 office is closed for New Year's Day
 
January 20..................AAA9 office is closed for Martin Luther King Day
 
February 7..................Matter of Balance workshop begins at AAA9
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